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Heller Statement on the Blue Ribbon Commission Report on America’s Nuclear Future

(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after the Blue Ribbon Commission released recommendations regarding the management of nuclear waste.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“The Blue Ribbon Commission is making an effort to solve the difficult issues surrounding spent fuel and radioactive material disposal. This report provides a path forward for safe, responsible nuclear waste storage so the nation can move beyond Yucca Mountain once and for all. I am committed to working with other members of the Nevada delegation to make sure that Yucca Mountain is not used as a nuclear waste dump,” said Senator Dean Heller.        

The Blue Ribbon Commission on America’s Nuclear Future was established to identify options for managing spent fuel and high-level radioactive waste.  
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